
On September 10, 2024, the
Probable  Cause  Screening
Committee of the State Board
of  Nursing  issued  an  Order
temporarily  suspending  the
license  to  practice  as  a
Practical  Nurse  held  by
Danielle  Renee  Hall,  license
no.  PN290696  of  Pittsburgh,
Allegheny County,  pending a
hearing, on the grounds that
her continued practice within
the Commonwealth presents
a clear and immediate danger
to the public health and safety.


